City of Beaman
Special council meeting
Sunday, March 2, 2025

The Beaman City Council at Beaman City Hall on Sunday, March 2, 2025, for a special council meeting.
Mayor Ann Smith called the meeting to order at 4:34 p-m. Council Members present were Deb Ashton
(attended electronically), Barry Brockman (attended electronically), Rhonda Rego, Jason Scafferi, and
Brandon Schleisman. Others present was City Clerk Denise Hoy.

Council member Scafferi moved, Schleisman seconded, to approve the agenda as presented and posted.
Ayes: 5.

BUSINESS

1. Council member Rego moved, Scafferi seconded, to approve wages for Dave
Moorman upon receiving his Grade I Water Treatment, Grade I Water
Distribution, and Grade I Lagoon Operators licenses at $27.50 per hour for all
work performed for the City of Beaman. Ayes: 5.

2. Council reviewed the FY2026 proposed property tax levy and acknowledging that
the rate will change before being certified to the Grundy County Treasurer
because of the wage increase for Dave Moorman.

3. Council member Schliesman moved, Brockman seconded, to authorize City Clerk
Hoy to submit the proposed tax levy to the Grundy County Treasurer as
discussed. Ayes: 5.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 PM.
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